
 

 

COVID-19 confirmed positive care at SASSA, Matatiele 
  

The PSA was alerted of a COVID-19 case at SASSA in Matatiele. The shop steward reported that the 

manager called the Department of Health immediately to test other employees who were on duty, and 

she further released them from work. The office is now closed for fumigation and employees will report for 

duty on Monday. 

 

The PSA appreciates the SASSA management’s swift response in protecting employees’ lives by 

ensuring that the infection does not spread. The PSA will monitor developments relating to reported 

cases and implementation of COVID-19 protocols to ensure the protection of employees. Screening must 

be maintained with temperature scanning whilst wearing of masks, sanitising, washing of hands with 

soap, avoidance of social gatherings and crowded places and observation of social distancing must be 

maintained. 

 

Shop stewards and members are encouraged to report incidents of this nature and other related matters 

to Zoleka.ngebe@psa.co.za or call the PSA Provincial Office on (047) 501 2500. 

  

Members will be kept updated.  
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